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MINUTES OF THE UNIVERSITY SENATE
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STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS

RULES COMMITTEE--
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No report.

NON-CREDIT COMMITTEE--Chairperson Grove
No report.

RESEARCH COMMITTEE--Chairperson Neusius
No report.

STUDENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE--Chairperson Barker
No report.

UNIVERSITY DEVELOPMENT & FINANCE COMMITTEE--Chairperson Heckroth
No report.

ACADEMIC COMMITTEE--Chairperson Duntley
No report.

AWARDS COMMITTEE--Chairperson Wheat

Senator Annie-Laurie Wheat was elected chairperson of the Awards Committee.
New members were asked to see Senator Wheat after the meeting. Nomination
forms for Senate awards will be sent out on November 9 and should be returned
to Senator Wheat by December 14, 1998.

NEW BUSINESS
1. Proposed Sexual Harassment Policy

Senator Alarcon invited a motion to allow Marlene Joyce permission to speak,
if necessary, regarding the sexual harassment policy. The motion was made by
Senator Jackson and seconded by Senator Duntley. Motion was APPROVED.

Senator Curey addressed the Senate concerning the Sexual Harassment policy.
He reviewed the changes that the committee made in response to the May 1998
Senate meeting. He said that the committee would now like to submit the
policy for endorsement by the Senate.

Changes were explained, questions were answered, and suggestions for
consideration were made from the floor.

During the sexual harassment policy discussion, a motion was made and seconded

to allow Bethann Scullin, News Editor for the PENN, to address the Senate.
Motion was APPROVED.

Nharenperton Heckroth
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